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Old # 49, New #68, 1st Floor, Saideep Building, Gandhi Bazaar Main Road, Basavanagudi, Bengaluru – 560004 

 

Lalith Kumar Rathanchand, FCA 

Chartered Accountant 

lalith.kumarr@outlook.com +91 - 96633 95619 +91 - 80 - 43944619 

January 03, 2018 
 
To, 
The Chairperson, 
Bangalore Branch of SIRC, ICAI, 
ICAI Bhawan, Millers Tank Bed Area, 
Vasanthnagar, Bengaluru – 560052 
 
Dear Sir/Madam, 
 
Subject: Vacancy for Qualified Chartered Accountants at Lalith Kumar Rathanchand, 
Chartered Accountant 

 
In reference to the captioned subject, I would like to bring to your notice that I have 
a vacancy for Qualified Chartered Accountants with 1-3 years’ experience in the field 
of Risk Advisory Services encompassing Internal Audit, Internal Control 
Implementation, IFC Implementation & Testing, ITGC Review, Process 
Documentation Creation/Review etc. 
 
I am a Chartered Accountant practising in my own name Lalith Kumar Rathanchand 
and I specialize in the field of: 

1. Risk Advisory Services 
2. Statutory Audits 
3. Direct & Indirect Taxation including Transfer Pricing 
4. Business Continuity Management 

 
My office is located at Old # 49, New #68, 1st Floor, Saideep Building, Gandhi Bazaar 
Main Road, Basavanagudi, Bengaluru – 560004. Interested Candidates can send 
their profiles to lalith.kumarr@outlook.com and I can also be reached at +91-
9663395619 or at +91-80-43944619 for any queries. 
 
I hereby request the ICAI Bangalore Branch authorities to kindly add this request 
letter to the “Vacancies” section of its website and also add the letter to the file 
maintained at ICAI premises in hardcopy for the benefits of Qualified Chartered 
Accountants looking for Opportunities.  
 
Thanking you in advance. 
 
Yours Sincerelly, 

 

 

 
Lalith Kumar Rathanchand, FCA 
Chartered Accountant 
Membership # 219344   
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